
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Monni, Sergio
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 3:32 PM
To: 'genensusan@comcast.net'
Subject: PDR 09-0163: Single Bored Tunnel
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red
Attachments: EXT_Hoglund_09-0163_03-20-2009.pdf

6/23/2009

Dear Mr. Hoglund, 
  
Please see the attached extension letter for your public disclosure request 09-0163: The Single 
Bored Tunnel Vertical Profile and Tunnel Concept from the Stadium District to the Connection at 
Mercer and SR-99.  
  
  
  
Sergio Monni 
Public Disclosure Coordinator 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
999 3rd Avenue, Suite 2424 
Seattle, WA 98104 

206-382-8305 
monnis@wsdot.wa.gov 
  


